
Major GS1 Healthcare 
accomplishments 2022

LOOKING 
TO THE FUTURE

ENGAGING 
OUR COMMUNITY

DATA, 
SYSTEMS & 

TECHNOLOGY

COLLABORATING
FOR SUCCESS

PUBLIC
POLICY

PARTNERSHIP & 
COLLABORATION

AFRICA & 
DEVELOPMENT 

PARTNERS



Major GS1 Healthcare 
accomplishments 2022

STRATEGY

ENGAGING 
OUR COMMUNITY

DATA, 
SYSTEMS & 

TECHNOLOGY

COLLABORATING
FOR SUCCESS

PUBLIC
POLICY

PARTNERSHIP & 
COLLABORATION

AFRICA & 
DEVELOPMENT 

PARTNERS

LOOKING 
TO THE FUTURE

2018-2022 
strategy concluded: 

5 years of work, 
14 strategy elements

Single barcode 
aspirational goal:
Reduce multiple 

barcodes by focusing 
4 specific use cases

Annual UDI 
reporting to the 

US FDA: 
Engagement of 100+ 

GS1 Member 
Organisations

2023-2027 
strategy developed: 
100+ contributors, 
13+ workstreams

Clinical trials:
Monthly meetings, 

annual implementation 
survey and a new case 

study
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37th 
GS1 Healthcare 

Conference – hybrid:
700+ attendees, 86 
countries and 10 

sponsors

World Patient 
Safety Day: 

Joint social media 
campaign with ISQUA, 

IHF, EAHP, EHMA

22-23 GS1 
Healthcare Reference 

Book: 
15 new cases studies 

from 12 countries

GS1 Healthcare 
Provider webinars: 

6 webinars, more than 
600 viewers

Working with the 
LATAM Region: 

8 webinars, participated 
remotely in two local 

national 
conferences

GS1 Healthcare 
social media 
landscape: 

New social media visual 
identity, over 1020 

followers

ENGAGING 
OUR COMMUNITY
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Traceability 
and Verification 
System (TRVST): 

Launched in August 2022, 
leverages key GS1 
standards, live in 

Nigeria and 
Rwanda

Nigeria: 
Two draft guidelines in 

alignment with GS1 
standards

Francophone 
Africa GS1 

Healthcare Summit: 
Co-organised by USAID 
and GS1 Healthcare, 240 

government 
representatives from 

22 countries
Rwanda: 

Published a 
regulation and two 

guidelines related to 
identification, labelling 

and data sharing in 
August 2022
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RFID in healthcare 
work group launched:

Role of GS1 standards in 
RFID implementations 

across healthcare

GS1 
Registry Platform 
validated systems 

requirements 
assessment completed: 
Trained 222 staff from 

59 MOs, created 
eAcademy 

training module GDSN Deep Dive: 
12-point improvement in 

customer satisfaction 
from prior year

Increased focus on 
health informatics: 

2 sessions during the 
Paris GS1 Healthcare 

conference
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GS1 Healthcare 
sustainability initiative: 

Under Development

GS1 Board 
Committee for 

Healthcare: 
Designed to further 
elevate the work of 

GS1 Healthcare

2022/2023 GS1 
Healthcare Leadership 

team elected: 

GS1 Clinical 
Transformation 

Committee: 
Refocused Clinical 

Advisory Committee 
launched

GS1 Healthcare 
community:

7 new global members 
including one 

healthcare provider

https://gs1go2.azureedge.net/cdn/ff/oDZEX0WCsV3sWWXgKWt73EimiBvy-K38zdZtTkZ3tsg/1670920609/public/2022-12/gs1-healthcare-leadership-team_2022-2023_0.pdf
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Joint Initiative 
Council:

2 JIC Open Forum 
sessions

Working groups:
Continued participation in 

JIC, HL7 and ISO

Sustainable 
medicines 

partnership: 
MOU signed, GS1 

Healthcare’s first step 
to work in 

sustainability

ICCBBA:
Renewed Memorandum 

of Understanding 
between GS1 and 

ICCBBA 

PARTNERSHIP & 
COLLABORATION
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China: 
2 new drug 

traceability standards 
where use of GS1 
standards and of 

DataMatrix is 
mentioned

US:
Recommendations 

on the use of EPCIS for 
Drug Supply Chain 

Security Act 
(DSCSA)

Colombia: 
First steps towards 

Unique Device 
Identification (UDI)

PUBLIC
POLICY




